
Proposition 3 seeks voter approval to  
borrow $225,000 to buy “various vehicles”, 
which consist of a gasoline bus, a gasoline 
van and a plug-in hybrid van. We applaud 
the School District’s intent to replace one 
gasoline van with a plug-in hybrid van, but 
the bulk of the requested funds in  
Proposition 3 is unacceptable because  
it does not transition the school bus fleet 
to electric vehicles. 

Croton100 does not take any position on the 
overall budget of $49,424,525 on the ballot.

Use your vote to  
Tell the school district not  
to borrow money to buy  
any more fossil fuel vehicles

VOTE 
NO

ON PROPOSITION 3
SCHOOL BALLOT

JUNE 9
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